
         
                                            

                                    
                                      

                                                
       
         

 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: Rosemary Spence 
Sent: 10 December 2017 19:26 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Hookhills Green Sites 

To whom it may concern 
Please do not grant permission to those who would build on the Hookhills green sites. This small area is used by all 
the residents in this and surrounding areas for recreational purposes. The cherry pie day was very successful raising 
money for various charities and giving families a memorable day out. The site is also used for educational purposes 
for the young children at the nursery school. I have seen hedgehogs and owls in this area it would be very sad to see 
their habitat taken away. 
Yours sincerely R . Spence 

Sent from my iPhone 
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